
 

 
                                  
 
                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
27th November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
This is to confirm that you attended “Update to the Online Submission of Annual 
Financial School Accounts 2019/2020” webinar for 2 hours on Thursday 26th November 
2020.  
 
Training was delivered by Louise McNamara FCA, Joe Conlon FCA, Eileen Ahern FCCA and 
Ann Haugh AITI. 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
_________________________ 
Louise McNamara, Director,  
Financial Support Services Unit. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


